
Via email 

Ms. Ann Cole, Director 
Office of the Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

April15, 2014 

Re: TDS TELECOM/Quincy Telephone Company RESPONSE TO 2013 
LOCAL COMPETITION REPORT DATA REQUEST 

Dear Ms. Cole: 

Enclose for filing is an original and an electronic copy of TDS 
TELECOM/Quincy Telephone Company response to the Year 2014 Local Competition 
Report Data Request. 

Please acknowledge receipt and filing of the above by stamping the duplicate 
copy of this letter and returning same to this writer. 

Thank you for your assistance in this matter. Please do not hesitate to contact me 
at (850) 875-5207 if you have any questions or need additional information regarding this 
filing. 

Sincerely, 

if)_~ ~. ~ LCt..L 
Thomas M. McCabe 
Manager - External Relations 
TDSTELECOM 
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